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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Skatepark – work will have started on the haul road and the work on the skatepark will 
follow immediately afterwards, HOWEVER, we are advised to keep this low profile at 
the moment to reduce the risk of vandalism or overeager people using the site before it 
is ready 
 

 

 Spring in the Park was a fantastic success, over 36,000 people saw it on facebook and 
1,800  people responded to the facebook events page. There were more stalls and 
varieties of activities. The weather was less hot but actually that meant people moved 
about more.  Attendance is hard to judge but probably the same as last year. 

 

 

 Meetings are being held regarding the regeneration of town centre with some optimism. 
 

 

 A working group has been set up to progress the rebuilding of the paddling pool in the 
Lake Pleasure Grounds 

 

 
 


